
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                                Term 2 

FINAL REMINDER FOR NZAMD EXAM FEES                                                                                            

MUST be paid before the Thursday 20th May – See website for fees 

We are penciled in for Thursday 1st July to Sunday 4th July, pending examination entries being registered. 

APDA EXAMS                                                                                                                                                 

Friendly Reminder - The close off for these exams is the 30th May, fees as follows: 

Level 3 Musical Theatre $65   Level 5 Musical Theatre       $70                                                  

Level 3 Contemporary            $65                             Level 5 Contemporary           $70                                     

Level 6 Contemporary.           $75 

UNIFORM                                                                                                                                                         

Please check your dancer’s uniform fits and if not please come along to check out secondhand uniform or 

try on sample sizes to place and order.   

Shop will be open next week as follows: Sunday 16th  (3.30pm to 4.00pm); Monday 17th (5.00pm to 

6.00pm); Wednesday 19th May (4.00pm to 5.00pm and 6.00pm to 7.00pm).  Please ensure your orders are 

in before next Wednesday so they will be ready for the exams.  

Pre-Grade 3 Jazz – This is their first year wearing full uniform so please ensure you have correct items (see 

website). 

Friendly Reminder that all students should now be wearing EXAM UNIFORM to class every week. 

CLASSES                                                                                                                                                           

Last year (due to covid rules) we had to say “no parents/spectators in studio” and we discovered this really 

benefited the students preparing for the exams.  So, we will be placing those same rules as of week four – 

so you have one more week to watch and then we will be kicking you out – hahaha.  You will be welcomed 

back in the last week of term once the exams have been completed.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask, either email cssd1991@gmail.com or phone 

021 1141137 / 5635038.  Looking forward to seeing you all soon, Caroline 
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